
 

 

January 16, 2020 

 

The Bureau of Economic Analysis and the Census Bureau principal economic indicator press 
lockups are hosted at the Department of Labor's secure facility. The releases will continue as 
scheduled under DOL's new lockup requirements. BEA and Census Bureau leadership are 
reviewing the announced changes and are committed to the secure, timely, and 
equitable release of these important data. 
 

 


